
ST. PAUL HIGH SCHOOL I EST. 1956 

October 23, 2020 

Mr. Jared Blumenfeld 
Secretary of Environmental Protection 
California Environmental Protection Agency 
1001 I Street 
P.O. Box 2815 
Sacramento, CA 95812-2815 

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld: 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

My name is Santos Kreimann. My youngest child attends St. Paul High School (SPHS) and will graduate in 
2023. I am also a proud alum of the school having graduated in 1983. My other three children also 
graduated from SPHS in 2005, 2016 and 2018. I presently serve on the School's Advisory Council and I 
head up the parent association at the school. As you can see, I have a long history, connection and 
affection for my Alma Mater. 

SPHS is located immediately adjacent to the Superfund site that CenterPoint is actively redeveloping at 
9648 Santa Fe Springs Drive, Santa Fe Springs CA. I wanted to write in support of CenterPoint's proposed 
project and ask that you help their team in moving the redevelopment project forward. Currently, the site 
is an open field which results in a potentially unsafe situation for us due to homeless encampments, theft, 
and vandalism in and around the school and neighborhood. The CenterPoint team has been in active 
communication with the school administration and parents regarding their proposed project and the 
steps they plan on taking to ensure the good health and safety of the students and faculty during 
construction and beyond. I strongly believe that a completed building next door would address the blight 
of this nearly five decades old vacant site and will ultimately be a tremendous benefit to the school and a 
productive asset for the surrounding community. 

Furthermore, as a gesture of good faith, CenterPoint has offered to repave the school parking lot and 
make improvements to the school athletic fields adjacent to their property, which has been negatively 
impacted from years neglect by the previous owners of the project site. In summary, I support 
CenterPoint's project and kindly request CalEPA to complete the project review and approval process in 
a timely manner. 

Should you have any questions, I can be reached at (562) 320-3385 or via email at skrmnn@gmail.com. 

Befi:eg�rds, 
"'( 

vvvrvy//ll. � 
Santos H. Kreimann, Chair 
St. Paul High School Parent Association 

c: Robert Miller, SPHS Principal 
Jennifer Perez, SPHS Parent Association, Vice Chair 

"BROTHER, TO THY FAITH ADD KNOWLEDGE." - SAINT PAUL 
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